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NIAGARA MOHAWK POWER CORPORATION
January 30, 2001

Honorable Janet Hand Deixler
Secretary
State of New York
Public Service Commission
Three Empire Plaza
Albany, New York 12223

Dear Secretary Deixler:

The enclosed supplement, issued by Niagara Mohawk Power
Corporation, is transmitted for filing in compliance with the Public
Service Commission*s order issued and effective January 24, 2001 in Case
99-M-0631.  

Suspension Supplement No. 29

To P.S.C. No. 218 Gas

If you have any questions in regards to this filing please contact
John Powers on (315) 428-5613.  Please advise the undersigned of any
action taken in regards to this filing.

Sincerely,

John Powers
Rate Analyst
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